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43 Alice Street, Halton Hills (Acton), ON L7J 2A9 

 
 
October 26, 2021 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
Attention: Registrar 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: Additioanl Extension Request relating to proceeding EB-2021-0028 
   2022 Incentive Rate setting Mechanism (IRM) Application, Halton Hills Hydro Inc. 
 
On July 16, 2021, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued a letter assigning Halton Hills Hydro Inc. (HHHI) 
to Tranche 2 with an October 13, 2021 filing date for its 2022 IRM application.  
 
On October 5, 2021, HHHI requested and extension to the filing deadline until October 26, 2021 which the 
OEB approved on October 6, 2021. 
 
Due to internal staff on-boarding obligations, HHHI respectfully requests an additional extension to the filing 
deadline to October 29, 2021.  While HHHI will be filing for rates effective May 1, 2022, HHHI will not be 
making any requests outside of the disposition of Group 1 deferral and variance accounts and the inflationary 
increase assigned, pursuant to proceeding EB-2021-0212 2022 Inflation Factor. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson 
Regulatory Affairs Officer 
Halton Hills Hydro Inc. 
 
 
Cc: Scott Knapman, President & CEO, HHHI 
 David J. Smelsky, CFO, HHHI 
  


